
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

OF CITY COUNCIL 

 

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL WERE INVITED 

TO RECEIVE A TOUR OF  

THE WBLFD FIRE BOAT 

 

 

THIS POSTING IS TO INFORM THE PUBLIC 

OF THE POSSIBLE GATHERING OF THREE OR 

MORE COUNCILMEMBERS. 

 

NO BUSINESS WILL BE CONDUCTED  

AT THIS GATHERING 

 

 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2024 

AT 5:30 PM AT BOAT WORKS BAY 

MARINA 

 

4454 LAKE STREET S 

WHITE BEAR LAKE, MN 55110 

 


